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As president of Right to Life of Holland | hope
you have a solution to not allowing this to
happen in our county. It's ironic but | warned
our board and church reps at our meeting just
last evening to be on the watch for this exact
thing to happen. That prediction didn't take
long to come about. I'm hoping you too have
thought about what you are going to do to stop
it. Planned parenthood and our state
authorities would love nothing more than
getting their agenda into our county. It's time
for the commissioners to work together with
the health department and work out an
agreement for the health and safety of our
county especially the unborn!

Sincerely,

Doug Walcott

President Right to Life of Holland
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Hopefully, your fellow prolife commissioners will
see the need to keep the family planning
funding. Let me know what you think, and the
reactions of your collogues.

Thank you.

Emily Kroll
PAC Director
(616) 532-2300 | RTL.org
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